
 

 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Amendment to Worcester County Water 
and Sewerage Plan and  

Expansion of the Existing Campground 
Island Resort Campground 
9552 Cropper Island Road 

 
The Worcester County Commissioners will hold a public hearing to consider an application filed by Mr. Robert Rauch 
of Rauch Engineering, is the applicant on behalf of Island Resort Park, Inc., for a proposed amendment to the Worcester 
County Water and Sewerage Plan. The application for the amendment to the Water and Sewerage Plan seeks a 62-lot 
expansion to the existing 176 lot seasonal campground that has been in existence since 2005. The most recent expansion 
brought the permitted discharge capacity of the wastewater treatment plant near its maximum capacity.  This proposed 
expansion will require additional wastewater treatment capacity.  This will be accomplished by proposed modifications 
to the existing treatment plant and the addition of a proposed 15.44-acre spray irrigation field. The Worcester County 
Planning Commission reviewed the proposed Water and Sewerage Plan amendment at its meeting of July 7, 2022 and 
found it to be consistent with the Worcester County Comprehensive Plan.  The public hearing on this application will 
be held on  

 
A Public Hearing will be held on 

TUESDAY, September 20, 2022 at 10:30 A.M. 
 in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room,  

Room 1101 – Government Center 
One West Market Street, Snow Hill, Maryland 21863 

 
 

For additional information, please contact the County Administration at (410) 632-1220 x 1601 or visit the 
County website at: online at www.co.worcester.md.us. 
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